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HONE OWNER'S ASSOCIATION

October 8, 2020

To Rochester Hills City Council,

The Avon Lakes Homeowners Association is requesting the City Council to pass a five-year
resolution allowing our association to apply to the Michigan Department of Natural
Resources for a permit for goose nest egg destruction.

We have a large resident goose population on our 29-acre lake. It makes keeping the lake
waters and the two adjacent parks safe and clean very difficult. In 2010, four of our board
members were trained by the DNR In the proper methods to use in the nest and egg
destruction procedure. We received permit number ND-307.

Every five years we are required to get signatures from 70 percent if the people on the lake.
We are an association of 157 homes. The pandemic makes knocking on doors almost
impossible.

The Avon Lakes HOA and its members thank the Council for consideration of this
resolution.

Sincerely,

Gerald Turgeon, President, Avon Lakes HOA
1711 South Shore Drive

Rochester Hills, M1 48307

248-808-0231




